
BROWN COUNTY COMMUNITY UNIT SCHOOL DISTRICT JUNE 24, 2020 
 

BROWN COUNTY COMMUNITY UNIT SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 1 
Mt. Sterling, Illinois 

June 24, 2020 
 

The 2019-2020 budget amendment hearing was held on Wednesday evening, June 24, 2020 at 5:45 pm 
in the Brown County Board of Education Office, 503 NW Cross St, Mt. Sterling and via Zoom video 
conferenc   The original budget is based on 
many unknowns, but the June budget for the same fiscal year should reflect the actual receipts and expenditures of the district, which ours does.   

When the budget is approved at the beginning of the school year, it is a “best educated guess” of the 
Superintendent and staff.  We look at the revenues/receipts that we “think” we will get (we don’t know 
until AFTER the budget must be approved what the levy receipts will be for sure).  We also try to 
guestimate the expenditures—












